Worplesdon Primary School — Weekly Update

WO

Dear Parents / Carers,
Friday 19% April
Wow we cannot believe we are now into the summer term.

It was lovely seeing all the children back at school after the Easter Holidays as we missed them! We enjoyed hearing
all about what they got up to. They have all settled into school life brilliantly and it feels like we were never away.

In English, we have been exploring a non-fiction text about endangered animals. This week the children have taken
time to research more facts about different animals to use in their writing next week.

In Food Tech, the children made pasta dishes. We presented the children with ingredients but no recipe. The
children had to decide in teams what they think they could create and how. The staff were really impressed with
how creative and independent they were. The pasta dishes tasted delicious.

In Geography, we did some map work looking at Guildford. The children were great at using the map to locate
different things and were very engaged. Next week, we are going to look at Barcelona.

On Friday 26%™ April it is mufti day for food donations to the food bank. George in Falcons has organised this day
which is very exciting — his poster is on the newsletter from Mrs O’Brien.

In addition, next Friday 26 April, forms and money for the Osborne sponsored read are due back to school. If your
child has participated all forms should be returned to class teachers and any sponsorship money should go to the
office.

Congratulations to these children for receiving a golden leaf this week:
Teddy — For amazing independent swimming this week.

George — For showing curiosity in Geography and asking lots of questions.
Ruby — For taking part and building resilience during team games.

Thank you for your continued support.

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend.

Best wishes,

The Falcons Team



